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From: Ellen Schwartze
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Please Oppose Ordinance 250382
Date: Sunday, May 4, 2025 11:55:09 AM


EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside the kcmo.org organization. Use caution and examine the
sender address before replying or clicking links.


Dear Public Testimony Public Testimony,


I'm writing to ask you to oppose Ordinance 250382. Robbing one transit option to pay for
another is ridiculous. Kansas City streets are over developed; Vision Zero is a hugely
important for (and nationally recognized way of achieving) safer streets, and supporting
multiple modes.


Regards, 
Ellen Schwartze 
5740 Cherry St
Kansas City, MO 64110
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